
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: "Morgan, Joe"
Cc: Pilachowski, Christine
Subject: RE: CPL Sunol Site
Date: Thursday, February 19, 2015 4:56:00 PM

Joe,
 
We originally requested additional funds on December 22, 2014 and then more recently on February
  11, 2015.  Some closure tasks including preparation of a closure summary have been deferred due
 to a lack of funds.  Given the remaining tasks, the requested additional deposit appears reasonable
 to complete the closure process.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Morgan, Joe [mailto:joe.morgan@aecom.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 8:35 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Pilachowski, Christine
Subject: CPL Sunol Site
 
Jerry, we received your notice for oversight fees for the Sunol Site. Since we are at the very end of
 the closure process, I wondered if CPL can pay a more modest amount ahead on the fees. Can you
 advise on the policy on this issue? Thanks, Joe.
 
 
Joe Morgan III
Senior Project Manager
Design and Consulting Services Group
D: 1-510-874-3201  C: 1-510-381-4130
Joe.Morgan@AECOM.com
 
AECOM
1333 Broadway, Suite 800, Oakland, California 94612-1924
T: 1-510-893-3600 F: 1-510-874-3268
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This e-mail and any attachments contain AECOM confidential information that may be proprietary or
 privileged. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not
 retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any
 attachments or copies.
 


